
 

 
 
 

November 29, 2021 
Dear AUB Students, 
  

In light of the road conditions today, we ask you to remain vigilant and not take any unnecessary risks. 
Your professors will determine if they can teach their classes in a hybrid fashion for the rest of the day 
and will notify you as required. 
  

Also given the current situation, your professors will be as accommodating as possible for students who 
could not make it to in-person classes and exams on campus today. 
  
Take care and stay safe,  
  
Office of the Registrar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


